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29 November 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Friday the 6th of December we will be getting into the Christmas spirit with a ‘School Santa 

Run’.  

We are asking children to bring in a donation of £2 (or any possible donation) in order to raise 

funds for school to purchase new playtime toys to keep children active and engaged during 

playtimes.  

Children are encouraged to display their Christmas spirit through any festive accessories 

(hats, scarves, headbands etc.). Children will already be encouraged to dress in Christmas 

jumpers, as this coincides with our school Christmas craft day. We would ask that children 

come to school wearing appropriate footwear to run in.  

On the day, there will be rewards for:  

• The best dressed 

• Most Christmas spirit  

• And for those showing great perseverance in running 

The Key Stage 2 run will begin at 9:05am 

The Key Stage 1 run will begin at 1:30pm  

Each run will be contained on the school grounds. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr. O’Keefe  

 


